CYBER CITIZENS FOR JUSTICE, INC.
	Jan W. Bergemann   

President CCFJ, Inc.

1156 Tall Oaks Road

DeLand, FL 32720-1225

Phone:   (386) 740-1503   

E-Mail:  janberg@att.net    

Website:  http://www.ccfj.net 
	[image: image1.png]





“From Justice As A Foundation All Rights Flow”

 

DeLand, July 3, 2009
RE:  Form Letter Response CAM COMPLAINT
Dear Secretary Charles W. Drago,

In a letter dated June 22, 2009 your Department confirmed the receipt of a CAM complaint I had filed with the Department on June 16, 2009.

This letter contains a whole paragraph of false explanations as to the further processing of this complaint.

Why are citizens, who are filing a complaint against a member of a regulated profession, regulated by your Department, knowingly misled? (Please see copy of letter attached.)

We all know that there is no “Regulatory Board” for community association managers. The only thing coming close is the Regulatory Council of Community Association Managers – and its members are surely not determining if probable cause exists. 
The only one making this determination is Phil Monte, PH., Prosecuting Attorney, Office of the General Counsel. And he is totally overwhelmed with an ever- increasing number of complaints filed by Florida’s citizens. The more or less total lack of enforcement clearly damages the reputation of all the honest CAMs that are out there trying to do the best for Florida’s associations and their members.
But the Form Response Letter clearly misinforms citizens filing complaints and gives them the impression that there is a functioning system in place using the decision of a board – and not just a single person – to determine the validity of the complaint.

The system that is in place clearly doesn’t work, but does the Department have to use lies and misinformation to cover up the fact that proper enforcement of FS 468.431 - 438 -- Part VIII is more or less non-existent? If you don’t weed out the bad apples, the whole profession will be considered bad apples by the general 

public, and especially by association board members, who are supposed to hire these managers!

An explanation why misleading information is being used would be much appreciated!

Warm Regards,
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Jan Bergemann, President
Cyber Citizens For Justice, Inc.
Enclosure:  DBPR Letter dated June 22, 2009
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